November 17, 1997

This letter confirms our plans 1o conduct @ meeting betwsel the NRC's LaSalie Plant
Performance Review Panel and LaSalle management at 1:00 p.m. on November 21, 1997, st the
NRC Region lll Office in Lisle, lilinoie. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the status of LaSalle
issues and the effectiveness of plant performance improvsment actions. The meeting will be open
to public observation.

Sincerely,
/8/ Marc L. Dapas
Geoffrey E. Grant, Director
Division of Reactor Projects
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Richard Hubbard
Nathan Schioss, Economist
Office of the Attorney General
State Liaison Officer
Chairman, lllinois Commerce
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